From: Wendell Mobley <wmobley@strategicpartners.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 9:35 AM

To: R.C. "Chuck" Foster < <a href="mailto:chuckfoster@operationscrubs.org">chuckfoster@operationscrubs.org</a>>

Cc: Mike Singer <msinger@strategicpartners.net>; Faith Larson <flarson@strategicpartners.net>

Subject: Operation Scrubs Pitch Invite to Nurse Executives

Hi Chuck,

Happy New Year! I hope you had a rewarding Holiday Season.

I would like to invite you and Pam to join our upcoming Nurse Executive Advisory Committee conference call to present Operation Scrubs and the potential value it offers to nurse executives and their nursing staff. I think this could provide a potentially valuable opportunity to hear from Chief Nursing Executives who oversee thousands of nurses and large budgets, including nursing education. The call is scheduled for 2/3 at 12:00-1:30 pm PT. We have allotted you up to 20 minutes to present and field questions. Once we finalize our agenda I will confirm the time window.

Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to join us.

We are looking forward to your and Pam's possible participation on this call.

Wendell

---

Wendell Mobley Vice President of Healthcare Partnerships & Public Affairs Strategic Partners, Inc. wmobley@strategicpartners.net

818-739-1427

From: Wendell Mobley < wmobley@strategicpartners.net >

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 12:38 PM

To: R.C. "Chuck" Foster <chuckfoster@operationscrubs.org>

**Cc:** Mike Singer <msinger@strategicpartners.net>; <a href="mailto:pamelajanenye@neurosciencenursing.org">pamelajanenye@neurosciencenursing.org</a>; Kim Webb <a href="kimage:kim

<pmcadam@strategicpartners.net>

Subject: Re: Operation Scrubs Pitch Invite to Nurse Executives

Hi Chuck,

Hope you had a great weekend.

We made some changes to the deck and are forwarding it and Pam's one-page resume (attached) to the Nurse Executive Advisory Committee for review before the 2/3 conference call. Both of you should feel free to present your background and qualifications to the group early on the call for a combined 5 minutes, and reserve the remaining 25 minutes for your presentation and the group discussion.

While I think we can assume that the executives will have reviewed these, it is likely that most will not have either document in front of them.

We will let you know what time to join the call.

Thank you.

Wendell

\_\_\_

Wendell Mobley
Vice President of Healthcare Partnerships & Public Affairs
Strategic Partners, Inc.
<a href="mailto:wmobley@strategicpartners.net">wmobley@strategicpartners.net</a>
818-739-1427